From: Mark Ruedrich
To: Sanchez, Diana

Subject: LCP Amendment and permits for the Laboneatory **Date:** Monday, September 9, 2024 8:00:21 AM

Attachments: image001.png

image002.png

Dear City Council,

I'm here to support the Noyo Center's application for an LCP Amendment and permits for the Laboneatory. I appreciate the hard work that the City Council, the Planning Commission and the City staff/consultants perform on a daily basis. I know based on 35 years of experience. It's hard.

I am grateful for the City's ongoing support for the Noyo Center. The Noyo Center would not be here were it not for the City's visionary actions to form and launch our non-profit and to acquire our 11.5 acre parcel on the Noyo headlands.

This LCP Amendment, which is needed to allow the Laboneatory project to move forward and, eventually, for the Ocean Science Center to be built, is key.

I share all the enthusiasm present on the coast for big things to come. Who knows what the ocean will bring us in the future.





Co-Founder | President, Board of Directors North Coast Brewing Co.® mark@northcoastbrewing.com



